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This is to inform all interested Postgraduate students willing to 
ndadd/drop a course (s) for the second (2 ) semester to adopt the 

following procedure:

A) Make sure you have duly registered with the University for 

2016/2017 session.
thb) Make payment via remita (procedure attached) from 17  July, 

2017.
th thc) The portal will be opened from 17  to 30  July, 2017 to only 

affected candidates.
d) Reprint your CRF and submit it to your Level Coordinator for 

documentation.
e) The exercise will last for only a week.

A letter signed by Deputy Registrar, (DEAR), Hajiya Amina Umar 

thsaid closing date for the ADD/DROP is 30  July, 2017.

N.B: Make sure you keep a photocopy of your receipt for safe 

keeping.

Editor’s Note: The announcement above is a correction to an 

earlier one on page 7 of the weekly Bulletin of Friday, 14th July, 

2017, where it was erroneously reported that the ADD/DROP was 

for Undergraduates. The error is regretted.
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